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North Las Vegas Public Health Center to Close –  
New Location to Open Fall of 2000 

 
(Las Vegas, Nev. – July 3, 2000) – Due to structural problems the Clark County 

Health District (CCHD) will be closing its North Las Vegas location (3262 Civic Center 

Drive) at the end of the business day on July 5, 2000.  While a new North Las Vegas Public 

Health Center will open in the Fall of 2000 at Lake Mead and McDaniel, the closing of the 

current facility is happening sooner then intended due to the building deficiencies. 

The Health District is making every effort to notify the community of the closure.  

Individuals requesting nursing services previously provided at the North Las Vegas 

location may access services at the Ravenholt Public Health Center located at 625 Shadow 

Lane or the East Las Vegas Public Health Center located at 560 N. Nellis Blvd., Suite E-

12. 

In order to provide uninterrupted service for childhood and back-to-school 

immunizations, CCHD will partner with the North Las Vegas Family Health Center 

located at 2225 Civic Center Drive, Suite 240C.  Free immunizations will be offered at this 

location beginning July 17, 2000 through September 8, 2000.  The clinic’s hours of 

operation are from 8:30 a.m. until 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.   

Individuals with questions regarding the availability of public health services should 

contact the Health District at 385-1291. 
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